
Shari Moore - Planning Commission Resolution to Change D9 Commercial Zoning Study Area to 
T2 

  
We are writing to you in support of the Planning Commission resolution to change the D9 Commercial 
Zoning Study Area to T2 Traditional Neighborhood. This rezoning resolution is going before the City 
Council on September 7, 2011 at 5:30 pm.  It is our most sincere hope that this resolution will carry.  
This rezoning is integral to retaining the fabric of the neighborhood, while allowing for appropriate 
development within its confines. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Loraine (Lori) Harris 
Deron Harris 
Doris Braun 
Residents at 218 Goodrich Avenue 
                    St. Paul, MN 55102 
                    651.222.5852 
                    lkharris1@yahoo.com 

From:    lori harris <lkharris1@yahoo.com>
To:    "dave.thune@ci.stpaul.mn.us" <dave.thune@ci.stpaul.mn.us>
Date:    9/6/2011 11:04 AM
Subject:   Planning Commission Resolution to Change D9 Commercial Zoning Study Area to T2
CC:    "patricia.lindgren@ci.stpaul.mn.us" <patricia.lindgren@ci.stpaul.mn.us>,...
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